
For Immediate Release

LAC STE. ANNE COUNTY ISSUES UPDATE 
REGARDING ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

STRUCTURE ISSUES
Sangudo, Alberta, Tuesday, April 12, 2022 – Lac Ste. Anne County continues to work towards resolution of the 
Administration Building structural issues. 

To protect the County’s interests, the lawsuit against the parties involved in the management, design, and 
construction of the Administration Building is ongoing. Litigation steps are expected to be taken throughout 2022. 

Structural investigations and development of solution options continue. Once long-term solutions are provided to 
us, they will be considered with the goals of ensuring that the interests of the County residents and ratepayers are 
addressed, and they have a quality building to support the important services the County delivers. We also remain 
focussed on ensuring that in the interim the building remains safe and appropriate mitigation measures are taken.

Based on the advice of the County’s legal counsel handling the lawsuit, limited information can be shared during 
the litigation process. Unfortunately, elected officials and staff are not able to provide any comments or additional 
information at this time.

Lac Ste. Anne County Council and Administration continue to sincerely thank ratepayers for their understanding as 
we work to bring this matter to conclusion.
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